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Dear FEMA members  
 
UPDATE European Championship 2021  
 
The FEMA Board would like to inform you, that we have received the generous offer from the Polish 
Speed Model-Car Association (PSMA) to host the European Championship for Speedmodelcars from 
September 10th to 12th 2021 at the PSMA facility in Pila, Poland. 
 
The FEMA Board is glad to confirm, that we have decided to accept the offer from the Polish Speed 
Model-Car Association (PSMA).  
 
With the highly sophisticated facilities, the professionalism demonstrated in past events, and most of 
all the great hospitality of the Polish Speed Model-Car Association (PSMA), it was an undisputed and 
unanimously decision by the FEMA Board.   
Furthermore, the central location of Pila and the possibility for all to reach the venue by car, as well as 
the offer from the PSMA to broadcast the event online for family, friends and racers who do not want 
to travel, contributed to the FEMA Boards decision.          
The FEMA Board, together with the PSMA will monitor the situation concerning the pandemic and will 
continuously asses, whether the European Championship can be conducted.   
 
At this point I would like to thank the Polish Speed Model-Car Association (PSMA) very much for its 
readiness to host the European Championship 2021, a much needed event to look forward to, and its 
support to our hobby in this difficult and demanding time. We are all looking forward to a great time 
with friends in Pila, Poland.    
  
 Sincerely  
 
Your FEMA Board  
Fédération Européenne du Modélisme Automobile 
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